
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
On Tuesday 17th December our year 3, year 4 and year 5 children will be attending the 2pm performance of ‘Peter 
Pan’ at the ‘Victoria Theatre’ in Halifax.  
 
Due to pupil numbers and ticket availability, pupils will be attending showings of the pantomime over 2 days –  
Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 will be going Tuesday 17th December   
Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6 will be going Thursday 19th December 
 
We are incredibly fortunate that our trip has been heavily subsidised by funds raised by our PTFA, however due 
to the cost of the tickets and transport, we need parents to contribute £16 each, which needs to be paid through 
Arbor using the following link and your username will be the one school holds on file for you - 
https://west-vale-primary.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index  
  
If payments are not received, this trip will not go ahead. 
 
Payments must be received by Friday 6th December. 

 
The children will arrive back at school at approximately 5pm. We will update parents on an exact arrival time via 
seesaw on the day after the performance. Please also return the consent slip below by 22nd November for your 
child to attend this trip. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Akroyd  
Head of School.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pantomime Trip ‘Peter Pan’ – Tuesday 17th December 2024 at 2pm 

I give permission for ______________________________________ (Child’s Name) to attend the Pantomime  

Trip ‘Peter Pan’ – 17th December 2024 at 2pm and agree to pay £16 for this trip. 

Name of Parent/Carer ___________________________________ 

Signed ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

 

https://west-vale-primary.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index

